

October 16, 2024

## **Dear BPW Brampton Caledon,**

I am writing to express my deepest gratitude to you for your incredibly generous donation of \$3,000 to Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre. Your support will make a tangible difference in the lives of those we serve, helping us continue to provide vital programs and services to individuals and families affected by cancer.

Your organization's commitment to improving the economic, political, employment, and social conditions for women beautifully aligns with Wellspring's mission. At Wellspring, we are not only here to support those facing cancer but also to empower individuals—many of whom are women—to find strength, community, and resilience during one of the most challenging times in their lives. Together, our work contributes to a stronger, more supportive society for everyone.

I am also personally grateful for the warm welcome I have received as a member of BPW Brampton Caledon. I look forward to many opportunities for collaboration and partnership between BPW and Wellspring in the years to come. Your dedication to equality and improving women's lives truly inspires me, and I am honored to be part of such a remarkable group.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and your ongoing commitment to making a difference in our community. I am excited for what we will accomplish together.

Warm regards,

Kim McDermott - Fundraising Specialist

Wellspring Chinguacousy Cancer Support Centre

3/1